[image: ]
[bookmark: _GoBack]March 20, 2013

Dear AFO Regulations Producer Training Participant, 

This letter is a request for you to take part in this post-project assessment of the WVUES AFO Regulations Producer Training Workshop. Your input is very important to us. We are hoping to determine how this program will benefit you and how we may change the program to better meet the needs of small livestock operators in WV. Your participation in this assessment is greatly appreciated and will take approximately 15 minutes to complete the survey. 

Your involvement in this project and your survey responses will be completely anonymous. All data will be reported in the aggregate. Any information obtained in connection with this study and can be identified with you will be kept confidential and anonymous, and will not be disclosed or used for any other purpose. Your participation is completely voluntary. You may skip any question that you do not wish to answer and you may discontinue at any time. 

Please know that your interactions with WVU Extension Services and other state agencies will not be prejudiced if you decide not to participate. I hope that you will participate in this assessment and we thank you very much for your time. Should you have any questions about this assessment, please feel free to contact me at 304-293-7606 or dosingh-knights@mail.wvu.edu.  

Thank you for your time and commitment to helping improve WV’s livestock production and contributing to environmental stewardship in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Dee Singh-Knights, WVU Extension Service  
Joshua Faulkner, WVU Extension Service  
Tom Basden, WVU Extension Service  
Marlon Knights, WVU Div. of Animal Science
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